MINUTES OF THE REMOTE BUDGET AND MILLAGE 
WORK SESSION OF THE WOODBINE CITY COUNCIL
November 18, 2021
WOODBINE CITY HALL

The Budget and Millage Work Session of the Woodbine City Council held on November 18, 2021 was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Mayor Knight, with the following Councilors present via Remote Video Conference: C.C. Higginbotham, Jr., Richard Baird, Louise Mitchell and Phyllis Drummond.  City officials present: City Administrator Samantha Young, City Clerk Elaine Koch.

The invocation was led by C.C. Higginbotham.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by C.C. Higginbotham.

[bookmark: _Hlk72057248][bookmark: _Hlk64984237]Samantha Young presented two budgets to the City Council.  The first was for a rollback millage rate due to inflation of 3.294 mils.  The second budget was for 3.5 mils.
 
After discussion by the council, the tentative decision was to adopt the rollback rate of 3.294 mils.  Woodbine City Council will meet and adopt the 3.294 millage rate at the November 30, 2021 Millage Adoption Meeting.  

The 2021 Millage Adoption Meeting will be held remotely at 6:30 p.m. on November 30, 2021.

C.C. Higginbotham suggested a notice of the rollback millage rate and possible increase for the 2022 tax year, be included in the City’s 2021 Tax Bills.

The meeting adjourned at 7:32 p.m.





					          _______________________________ 
                                                                                    Kizziler Knight	
					          Mayor
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Attest:____________________________
          Elaine J. Koch
          City Clerk

							




							




































